
Village of Iola 

2025 Proposed Budget Hearing 

Tuesday November 12, 2024 at 5:15 PM 

Iola Village Hall, Community Room, 180 S. Main Street, Iola WI  54945 

 

 

Village of Iola Trustees Present: Jennifer Schustek, David Harper, James 

Rasmussen, Rick Meyers, Pamela Parks, Mark McCoy and Alan Bauer 

Others Present: Laura Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer and Missy Fenn Deputy 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

The public budget hearing for 2025 was called at 5:15 pm by President Jennifer 

Schustek. Finance chair David Harper presented the 2025 budget proposal line by 

line. 

 

The hearing was adjourned at 5:28 PM on a motion by David Harper and seconded 

by Rick Meyers. Motion Passed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Missy Fenn, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
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